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March 16, 2018
Dear Sirs:
Keep It a Safe Summer event (KISS) in Emporia is back this year May 23rd.  We are in the process of planning for this year’s event and want to make sure that we have the right contact information and that we get an idea of how many people are still interested in participating.
The event this year will be held on Wednesday, May 23 from 5:30pm-7:30pm at the Anderson Building on the Lyon County Fairgrounds.  We plan to have the same booth format, with the option of having your booth either inside or outside.  

Please let us know by Monday, April 16th    if your agency wants to participate; if we need to communicate with someone else, please give us that information, as well.  You can either mail the form below back to us or you can email the information. (preferred) We will be providing one 8 foot table and 2 chairs per booth this year. You will need to help put the tables and chairs away at the end of the event.
We look forward to putting together another awesome KISS event and hope that your agency can be a part.  When we have responses back from those who plan to participate, we’ll send a map of where your booth will be located.  If you have questions, in the meantime, please contact me. Thank you in advance for your participation. We are planning food for 1500 people this year after last year’s smashing attendance.
Sincerely,

Rhonda Gordon




County Extension Agent


Please return attached form by April 16th via mail 2632 W. Highway 50, Emporia or email the information to me at lycoext@ksu.edu 
